
TOWN OF PELICAN 
MINUTES OF REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

JULY 19TH, 2021 
 
The regular meeting of the Town of Pelican Board was called to order by Chairman Gerald Roou 
on Monday, July 19th, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. in the Pelican Town Hall. Notice of the meeting was posted 
in accordance with Wisconsin’s Open Meeting Law. 

Roll call: Present were Chairman Gerald Roou, Supervisors Dave Hollands and Walter Dahlquist, 
Treasurer Cindy Carroll, Constable James Cates, and Clerk Mike Ring. 

Motion/second Dahlquist/Hollands to approve the July 19th, 2021 agenda. All aye on voice vote and 
motion carried.  
 
 
Motion/second Hollands/Dahlquist to approve minutes of the regular town board meeting of July 
5th, 2021.   All aye on voice vote and motion carried. 
 
 
15 Minutes of informal public comments- 14 people came and voiced their opinion against the 
Sand Shores of Clear Lake subdivision. Concerns were heard about littering of the lake, damage 
to the wildlife, and motor traffic.  
 
 
Motion/second Dahlquist/Hollands to approve subdivision of PE-182-4.  All ayes on voice vote and 
motion carried. 
 
Motion/second Roou/Dahlquist to table the approval of Sands Shore of Clear Lake vote until the 
Aug. 2nd meeting to allow time for them to reach out to the County. Jack Akers of Secluded Land 
Company informed the residents that no boat landing was being put in and that there will be no 
harm to the wildlife. 
 
 
Motion/second Dahlquist/Hollands to pay vouchers 9089 – 9098 in the amount of $14,220.47 All 
ayes on voice vote and motion carried. 
 
 
Motion/second Dahlquist/Hollands accept the treasurer’s report as presented.  All aye on voice 
vote and motion carried. 
 
 
Motion/second Hollands/Dahlquist to adjourn at 5:20 pm.  All aye on voice vote and motion carried. 
 
____________________________________ 
/s/Mike Ring, Clerk 
Town of Pelican 


